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1
PURPOSE

1.1 To consider the Audit Commission’s Annual Audit and Inspection Letter (AAIL).

2
BACKGROUND

2.1
Each year the Audit Commission provides an overall assessment of the Council drawing on the audit, inspection and performance assessment work that has been carried out by their staff and the Council’s external auditor.

3
INFORMATION

3.1
I attach a copy of the draft letter we have recently received from our Relationship Manager - Tom Keena.


The letter sets out:

· How the Council is performing

· Other reports that have been considered in the last twelve months
· The audit of accounts and value for money

· Looking ahead

The Corporate Management Team discussed the report with Tom Keena on 2 April 2008 and suggested minor amendments but overall were happy with the conclusions reached.

4
CONCLUSION

4.1
The final letter will be circulated to all members of the Council and published on the Council’s website.  It is an important part of the Council’s Corporate Governance arrangements.
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